
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2218, GEORGE 6530 
TEL: 044 873 4017    FAX: 044 873 4546 

EMAIL: lindy@scgu.co.za or info@scgu.co.za 
 
 
4 October 2018 
 
SA Junior Inter-Provincial Tournament 
Benoni Country Club 
17th – 21st December 2018 
 
Dear Players and Parents, 
 
The premiere junior event of the year is taking place at the Benoni Country Club, Johannesburg on the abovementioned dates 
(exclusive of travelling days and practice round). The itinerary will be made available to you as soon as we receive it from 
SAGA. In addition we deem it necessary to announce the team to enable us to make the necessary travel arrangements for this 
event timeously and therefore we need your confirmation of availability and participation as soon as possible. You will be 
required to sign any necessary indemnity forms which will be provided in due course.  
 
Therefore on behalf of the Southern Cape Golf Union and Southern Cape Junior Golf it gives us pleasure to announce the team 
as follows: 
 
U19 team 

1 Christo Lamprecht (captain) 
2 Ben van Wyk 
3 Jordan Duminy 
4 Calvin Maia 
5 Barend Botha 
6 James Murray 
7 NJ Botha 
8 Jay Nathwani 

 
Reserves: JP van der Watt 
 
Please therefore reply by no later than 12h00 Friday 12 October 2018, along with shirt and pants sizes, to enable us to make the 
necessary arrangements as soon as we receive the information from SAGA.  
 
Congratulations! 
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